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Posted Feb 8, 2020, at 10:16 AM, Star News Online published a story about the Outlander
series and includes an interview of the Director of the Burgwin-Wright House and Gardens,
Christine Lamberton.

  ‘Outlander’ giving a boost to N.C. tourism sites
  The wildly popular books series and Starz TV show has inspired
fans to visit local historic sites
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https://www.starnewsonline.com/news/20200208/lsquooutlanderrsquo-giving-boost-to-nc-tourism-sites
https://www.starnewsonline.com/photogallery/NC/20200208/PHOTOGALLERY/208009989/PH/1
https://nscdasnc.memberclicks.net/news

